K'S K construcTion crouP

190 North 10" Street Suite 309 Brooklyn NY 11211
Tel: (718) 290-9111 Fax: (718) 290-9112

4/23/2012
From: H. Onat Ersoy
Te: Whom it may concem

Re: Recommendation for Hardwood Floors Installation

| was the Project Manager for 14W14, 20 Condominiums, Project in Manhattan completed in
2011. I've been working with Polish Hardwood Floors, Gregory, for over 3 years now. From the
smallest of jobs, to multi-unit projects, the quality and timeliness of their work never changes.
Their workmanship has always met or exceeded our expectations.

14W14 Street Project, being a high-end residential building with a very tight schedule, Polish
Hardwood Floors with their willingness and prompt responses to all our needs we managed to
meet our, thought impossible, deadline to turn over the building to owners.

When Polish Hardwood Floors was completed with their work, the site was left clean, all trash
was moved to designated location, and all apartments were ready to move in.

I am pleased to give a letter of recommendation to Gregory for 3 reasons:

» Prompt Service - He returns my phone calls and quickly adopts schedule changes each
and every time.

» Precise Service - Their crew does exactly the work that is requested.

+ Polite Service -  Both Gregory and his crew treat KSK Construction Group employees and
the owners ina courteous manner.

Please do contact me if you have further questions or concerns.

H. Onat Ersoy, MBA
Project Manager

S

E: onat@kskllc.com
C: (646) 467-1313




